Television News

published and has remained on the web but its
significance in explaining what is happening in the
world has probably increased rather than decreased.
I have been called upon to re-publish it here at NER
so it can achieve wider circulation.

As an addendum to the original article, I have provided some screen shots
of the APTN website that highlight the disproportionate emphasis they
place on winning business from Arabic language markets and this can be

found at the end of the original article.
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